
17th May 2018 
 

Our school has been offered an exciting  
opportunity hosting students from China for 
one or two weeks at the beginning of next 
term.  We are very fortunate our school has 
been selected by the council to have this  
experience.   Exchanges are a wonderful 
learning opportunity for students and every-
one in the school will benefit educationally.   
It is also a major fundraising opportunity to 
raise funds for the Wellington trip.  
 
Please help us to make this happen.  Every family has been given a yellow notice with all the 
information, and a return page attached. So far, we have had 8 families willing to take  
students, but we need 30.  We will need your suppor t to make this happen so please give 
it your full consideration.  This means $14,000. to our Wellington Trip. 
Please send your reply back by the end of the week, or contact the school office.   
 
 

School will be closed on Tuesday 5th June for a TEACHER ONLY DAY.   
All ten Ohinemuri schools will be closed together, so that all teachers can attend professional 
development.  
 
 

School will finish at 12.30 (Lunchtime) on Thursday June 21st, to enable staff 
to attend an N.Z.E.I. meeting. 
 
 
Assessment folders are urgently required.   
Teachers are currently organising assessments into individual folders.  Please ask your child if 
they have one at school.  You may use last year’s folder or purchase a new one at the office. 
($5.00).   
 
 

“Royal Dress Up  Day”  tomorrow, Friday 18th May,   
in honour of the upcoming Royal Wedding.  -  Here is your chance to bring out your best 
Flower girl, Page Boy, Bridesmaid or Best Man costume, or you could dress up as a Guest of 
Honour, or an invited dignitary or a relative of the Bride and Groom.  - Join in the fun and 
come along dressed up tomorrow! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming Events 
June 
Mon 4th  Queens Birthday 
Tue 5th   TEACHER  ONLY  DAY 
 
21st   N.Z.E.I. Meeting 
        School closes at 12.30pm 
 
 

Term ends 6th July 

Your largest fear carries your greatest growth. 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Daniel Mulligan Rm 2 
Dania Penwarden Rm 4 
 
 

           Well done! 

Flynn Buckley Rm 8 
Azurith Taylor-Emery  Rm 6 
 
 

            Congratulations. 

MISSING    School Sweatshirt, small size named “Charlotte”.   
Please return to Rm 10.   
 
MOTHERS  DAY  RAFFLE– Prize Winners. 
1st Prize—Accommodation & Vouchers to Lost Springs 
 Winner #903   Kevin Kindred  
2nd Prize—Pamper Basket 
 Winner #988   Rangi Williams 
3rd Prize—Treat Box 
 Winner# 353   Harris 
Drawn by Paeroa Police on the 11th May 2018. 
Congratulations to the winners, and a very big thank you to all those people who  
supported our fundraising. 
 
 

NETBALL  NOTICE 
 Miller Avenue School is on duty this weekend, Sat 19th May. 
This includes sweeping the courts, changing goals over and cleaning up/changing  
rubbish bins.  All parents/caregivers are needed to help please. 

 
Draw for Sat 19th May 
Round 1  9am 
BYE   Jnrs  Miller Ave 
Round 2  9.50am 
Court 1  Snrs Super Girls vs Miller Ave/Combined 
Court 5  Ints Hikutaia/Combined vs Miller Ave 
Round 4  11.20am 
Court 5  Ints Netherton vs Miller Ave 
BYE   Snrs Miller Ave/Combined Snr 
 
Paeroa Netball does not condone or put up with bad behaviour, abuse or bullying  
tactics from Parents, Caregivers or Supporters towards Umpires and Players.  If any of 
this happens, that person will be asked to leave the courts. 
 
 

Book Club  closes tomorrow,  
Friday 18th May. 



Public  Notices 
 

Paeroa  Swimming Club prizegiving 
Prize giving and special meeting is on Tuesday 29 May,  7pm at the Paeroa Gospel Hall, Wharf St 
Paeroa.  Parents of all current and intending swimmers for next season please attend to discuss 
the programme for next year. 
 
 

Brainwave 
Early years last forever 
Whakamana I te tamaiti 

 

Unravelling the Adolescent brain. 
Adolescent Seminar 
Host: Ohinemuri Community of Learning 
Date: 18th June 2018 
Time: 6.30pm 
Venue: Paeroa College Room B1 
RSVP: To Janet Jones, Phone 07 862 8342 or  
  Email: janet.jones@paeroacentral.school.nz 
Cost: FREE 
 
Seminar Content 
In this seminar our content will cover: 
 Adolescence is a time of transition from childhood to adulthood that involves 
        Intellectual, physical, social, emotional and hormonal changes. 
 Recognising and enhancing adolescents’ strengths. 
 The important role of parents and other adults in providing guidance and support 
 Through this transition. 
 The increased importance of peers 
 Positive and negative aspects of risk-taking 
 Changes in sleep patterns 
 Exploring the potential influence of alcohol use 
 Benefits and risks associated with social media use.  
 
 
About Brainwave. 
Every childhood matters.  That’s why we speak up about the importance of brain devel-
opment in the early years.  Brainwave’s vision is that all children in Aotearoa New  
Zealand are valued and nurtured so they can reach their full potential. 
www.brainwave.org.nz 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) 

 



Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 


